Summary of SOL
Feb 15, 2020

Our February School centered on Chapter 1, Ideas and Expectations, in Frank S. Salmani's book, "Whom Shall I Send?  This book has 19 chapters with specific topics supported by references of the Holy Scripture Readings, and each chapter is followed by Chapter Summary and Questions for Reflection/Discussion.

Fr. Bob McDermott discussed the Scripture references at the beginning of the chapter.  Then Carl Ludwig discussed the text.

There are two sides to many messages Jesus presents in the Gospels.  First, is His message of forgiveness.  But He also called people to be holy and perfect, and to renounce things and carry our crosses.  We must do both things without succumbing to what the author calls the "Don't raise the bridge, lower the river" syndrome.  This happens when standards are lowered, with the thought that this will make it easier for people to reach them.  Our challenge is to avoid doing this and to aim for the ideals Jesus preached.  As Fr. Salmani put it, "If we shoot for the stars, we will at least have a realistic chance of reaching the moon, but if we shoot for the moon only, we may never get off the ground."

So let us aim high!  Decide now to join us in studying this book!  Ask your group reunions if they would be willing to join us, by reading one chapter a month and discussing it at one of your group reunions.  We are inviting everyone to join us.  

If you read this book with us, by the end of it, you will be greatly blessed!  You will be able to put the Lord's call in proper perspective, as a result of praying and reflecting on it as we go through the chapters.  But if you ignore this invitation, in a year or two, what will your spiritual life be like?  Possibly unchanged.

The first shipment of 40 books has been distributed and another order placed.  The cost per book is only $8.  The books will be available at future SOLs, and perhaps also at Ultreyas.  Let us know if you are interested in purchasing a copy and we will get it to you somehow.  

Please join us at the March 14th School of Leaders and bring a friend!
